VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY
SBDM COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
April 28, 2021

OPENING BUSINESS

The regular meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council originally scheduled for April
1, 2021 was changed to April 28, 2021 and met at 3:00 P.M. via Google Meet. Members
present were Mrs. Rachel Webb, Mrs. Jaime Fey, Mrs. Ashley Cockriel, Mrs. Robin DeRossett,
Mrs. Lindsey Roberts and Mrs. Lakischa Greatheart. Guest Jeremy Lundy, Assistant Principal of
Vine Grove Elementary, was also in attendance. Mrs. Consuelo Murrell took the Minutes.

Mrs. Webb made a motion to approve the Agenda. Mrs. Fey seconded the motion. Mrs.
DeRossett made a motion to approve the Minutes of the March 08, 2021 meeting. Mrs. Webb

seconded the motion. Motions unanimously carried.

Good News Report —Mrs. Cockriel discussed the abundance of items donated to VGE Teacher

Appreciation Week. Also discussed was the positive momentum going into the remaining
weeks of school. Trojan Tickets are overflowing the office and students are working hard to
earn them! We are so proud of their hard work and excitement!!

Planning-

The council discussed the upcoming plans for our field day and KPREP kickoff.

Approval

2021-22 PPA Budget Approval The Council reviewed the Per Pupil Allocation for the upcoming

2021-22 school year. Mrs. Webb made a motion to approve the purchases. Mrs. DeRossett
seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

School Activity Budget/Charitable Gaming Budget Approvals- the Council reviewed and
discussed the March 2021 School Activity Funds Sweep Account/Per Public Allocation Funds and

Charitable Gaming Fund Budgets. Mrs. Webb made a motion for approval of the budgets. Mrs.
Roberts seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

NEW BUSINESS
STEM- the Council discussed STEM plans for the 2021-22 school year.

Title | Parent Night- Guest Jeremy Lundy discussed the upcoming Title | parent night,
scheduled for May 11, 2021 via Zoom conference.

Closed Session: Mrs. DeRossett motioned to move to closed session. Mrs. Webb motioned to
come out of closed session.

Public Comments: Mrs. Greatheart discussed her excitement for the addition of STEM

curriculum for the upcoming school year.

Meeting Date for Next Meeting: May 6, 2021 .

ADJOURN Mrs. Fey made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mrs. Webb seconded the motion.
Motion unanimously carried.






